Dear Business Owner,

Mudcat Baseball provides baseball players (ages 11-13) in rural Nebraska an opportunity to participate in competitive baseball. This year we have kids from Genoa, Silver Creek, Albion, Belgrade, Petersburg, Fullerton, and Newman Grove. If you know of any

players that would like to get involved, please have them contact Mudcat Baseball.

Research has shown a clear correlation between children involved in organized sports and the increased likelihood of high school completion and drug-free activities. We teach baseball skills and the lessons and values that will help our children become successful not

only in the game of baseball, but also life.

Attached is a sponsorship form for your consideration. All sponsorships go toward providing the resources that will make our team a model for the area: uniforms, team

equipment, tournament fees, and related team operational expenses. Your sponsorship will

be listed on our website, as well as any other advertising we do.

We are proud of the organization we are building and glad to be able to contribute

positively to the lives of youth baseball players in Central Nebraska. Your support is needed

and appreciated to help keep baseball growing in rural Nebraska.

Please help by committing to a sponsorship today.

Thank You for your consideration,

The Mudcat Baseball Team

Email: jarecki870@gmail.com